
Hay Lakes School
Principal: Mr. Lloyd MacKenzie

Assistant Principal: Ms. Karla Koleba
Box 249, Hay Lakes, AB T0B 1W0

Phone: (780) 878-3368

Greetings Hay Lakes Families!

The staff here at Hay Lakes School wants to wish everyone a very happy,
restful and safe summer! We hope that you have many adventures, and that
you get to enjoy the outdoors and family time.

We are very excited for next year! We look forward to seeing all of our
returning students and all of our new students in September.

If you are looking to register your child at Hay Lakes School, we would
encourage you to go to our website at haylakes.brsd.ab.ca. You will find
registration information under the “Families” tab.

Our offices will be closed for the summer, but administrative staff will be back
on August 30th. If you have any questions during the summer, please do not
hesitate to reach out to the school by emailing haylakes@brsd.ab.ca

Take care everyone,

Hay Lakes Staff

http://haylakes.brsd.ab.ca
mailto:haylakes@brsd.ab.ca

